
Date
July 07, 2016

Dean Karlan Presents Transform at
Philippines Institute for Development
Studies

On July 7th, the Philippines Institute for Development Studies (PIDS) hosted International Care
Ministries (ICM) and IPA Philippines to present preliminary results of IPA’s impact evaluation
of ICM’s “Transform” program. This program provides a values, health, and livelihood
intervention training program to Filipino ultra-poor households. Dean Karlan presented
preliminary results along with David Sutherland, CEO of ICM. Also in attendance were
representatives from the Department of Education, Department of Social Welfare and
Development, and the National Economic and Development Authority.
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